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27 March 2019 

  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Membership of our Governing Body 

 

I am delighted to confirm that Jonathan Emerson has now been appointed as your parent 
governor representative on the full governing body. 
 

Following the resignation of two co-opted governors, we are also pleased to announce the 
appointment of Liz Johns and Angela Johnson who were nominated at the governing body 

meeting on Tuesday 26th March 2019. Their appointment was unanimously supported by all 
members and we are now back-up to our full membership. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to give you an update on the future direction of our school. As 
you know the consultation regarding us joining the Diocese MAT is now closed and our governing 

body have received a report detailing the outcome and feedback from the consultation process. 
They are meeting on Tuesday 2nd April 2019 at an extra-ordinary full governing body meeting in 
order to consider the feedback and make a decision regarding the future of our school. 

 
I will write to you again once the outcome of this meeting has been confirmed. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 


